From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:26:04 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2022 9:41 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Albert Beausoleil

-- Phone --

-- Company --
individual homeowner

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With reference to EB2022-0200. During these times of increasing inflation I do not feel that Enbridge should be
granted the right to raise their rates.

Many of us homeowners are on a fixed income & cannot afford an increase in gas rates.

Thank you for reading this.

Sincerely

A.J.Beausoleil

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





